UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting November 14, 1977 Rm. 102Q, 4:30 p.m.

## MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood,

Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood Occhialino, Romero, Senescu, Simson, Stelzner,

Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd; Student Representatives

Fenoglio, Perelson

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart. Minutes of the meeting of October 24, 1977, were approved.

Attention was given to the following matters:

- Motion by Professor Goldberg that Anne Albrink be granted an extension of time until the first day of spring semester classes in order to complete her Poverty Law paper. Motion carried.
- 2. Motion by Professor Kovnat that Dean Hart congratulate the Women's Law Caucus for their splendid conference on Women and the Law which was conducted on October 28, 1977. Motion carried.
- Motion to invite John Templeman, new EEOC lawyer, to attend faculty meetings as a non-voting member. Motion carried.
- 4. Motion by Professor W. Ellis, Chairman of Readmissions Committee, that Thomas Gonzales be permitted to return in the fall semester as a beginning student, with recommendation that he attend the summer Instituto or CLEO. Motion carried.
- 5. Former student Henry Chavez, who has petitioned to return, appeared before the faculty to present further details. He spoke for several minutes, being interrupted by Dean Hart because of previous commitments.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Sec'y